
 
 
 
 
Dear Donors,                                           Dec 19th, 2020  

Thank you for your mentorship in helping us get Samatva moving forward on our mission to  help 
educate needy children.   

Our efforts to bring change in the lives of children, who are bright but faces economic  difficulties 
due to lack of resources, through education can be challenging and unpredictable.  With donors 
like you, who are persistent in their support to help needy children, we are able to  continue 
these endeavors. I am very glad to share with you a success story.  

Several years ago,  we helped Maala C. from V.S. Doddi, Karnataka, a village in South India. I 
remember having  lunch with Maala, and I could still remember that she was hesitant but very 
passionate about  becoming a nurse. All she needed was financial support. After listening to her 
struggle, we  decided to provide her with a scholarship to help her in nursing school.   

I have attached the photographs of Maala. She is now the chief nurse at the Victoria Hospital 
in  Bengaluru, India, and treats COVID-19 patients. She has to quarantine from her family every 
few weeks and gets tested for COVID-19 regularly before going back to work. You can see she is 
making big changes in the lives of affected humans in a time where no other profession seems as 
important.  

Without the help of donors like you, we could not imagine bringing change into the lives 
of  children who dream to become something despite the many difficulties they face. 
Perhaps  Maala is a great example of what education can bring to society at large and the world 
as  well as how important it is to identify and nurture such talents.  

Thank you so much for all your generosity and philanthropy to bring a change. With kind regards,  

Srini Subramaniam/Neelam Shahani 
On behalf of Samatva Trust Team 

www.samatvatrust.org 
 








